
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 6/11/2013 12:09:46 PM 
To: Murtishaw, Scott (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re:2012RDW 

OK thanks. 

From: Murtishaw, Scott [mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 11:55 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: 2012 RDW 

Not today. Unfortunately, I still don't have an ETA for you. 

Scott Murtishaw 

Energy Advisor to President Peevey 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(o)415-703-5863 

(f) 415-703-5091 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) fmailto:J8HS@pqe.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 10:42 AM 
To: Murtishaw, Scott 
Subject: 2012 RDW 

Scott 

mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov


Any chance that the a PD is coming out today? Today is the deadline to get a PD on for the 
July 11 agenda. That could allow any changes to baseline allocation to be in effect by August 1 
to help out the folks in the central valley. Please advise. Thanks. 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0442512 


